PLUMBERS LOCAL 75
EDUCATION FUND

11175 West Parkland Avenue
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53224-3135
(414) 359-1318 FAX: 359-1323
www.plumbers75.com

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Effective 03/17/20

In an effort to follow the recommendations and directives from the CDC, Wisconsin
DHS and government officials, this is to notify all instructors, members and
employers that ALL CLASSES AND EXAMS through the Plumbers Local 75
Training School (Milwaukee & Madison) will be SUSPENDED UNTIL
FURTHER NOTICE. Apprentices are expected to report to work on normal Paid-
Related Instruction (Day School) days unless otherwise directed by the employer.

The Plumbers Local 75 Education Fund & Apprenticeship Offices WILL
remain open during this time, as we continue to develop plans for resuming
classes and/or delivering instruction in alternate formats, along with perfoming
regular office operations. We will notify you via EMAIL, TEXT and POSTING on
the Local 75 webpage (www.plumbers75.com) of any updates or changes as soon

as possible.

Any questions or concerns should be directed to the Training Director, Wesley
Zastrow, or the Assistant Training Director, Paul Hanus, at 414-359-1318.

Thank you for your cooperation and your attention to this matter.
Sincerel
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WESLEY P. ZASTROW

Training Director
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